Republic of the Philippines
Department of Natural Resources
OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY

Diliman, Quezon City

7 January 1988

SPECIAL ORDER
NO.
Serles of 1988

SUBJECT : Attendance to the "Mines Sector Coordination
Workshop" on January 28, 1988 at the Mines
and Geosciences Bureau, Quezon City

In the interest of the service, a Mines Sector Coordination
Workshop will be held on January 28, 1988 at the Petrolab Building, North
Avenue, Dilimgn, Quezon City. JHV

Enjoined to attend and participate are:

1« DENR Regional Executive Directors and/or Mines Regional
Technical Directors

2+ Director of Mines and Geosciences

3¢ Assistant Director of Mines and Geosciences

4, Chiefs, Technical Divisions of MGB

5 Proponents of proposed Foreign Assisted and Special Projects

6e Chief, Records Section of MGB

7« Personnel of Planning and Management Division, MGB

B. Assistant Secretary.for Foreign Assisted and Special Projects

Transportation expenses, per diems and/or other allowable expenses
incurred pertinent to their attendance in this workshop shall be charged
against the funds of their respective offices, subject to the availability
of funds and in accordance with the usual accounting and auditing rules
and reqgulations. All expenses to be incurred in the holding of this

workshop shall be shouldered by the Mines and Geosciences Bureau.

This Order shall remain in force until the workshop terminates.

FULGENCIO S. FACTORAN, JR.
Secretary
RECOMMENDED BY:

Management






